
  

              
            
            
             
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
       
 

 Extra Snacks 

 Wet wipes or baby wipes for cleaning up 
tables 

 

Notes from the Teacher 
 

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas Break! I am excited to begin 
2016 and the second half of our school year! Please try to help your child get back on a 
good routine with school, homework, and behavior. Report cards will come home next week. 
Please look them over carefully and contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
Report cards need to be signed and returned as soon as possible . 
 
I am sending home a bag with 10 sight words for your child to practice.  These are 
individualized based on words that your child had not mastered when we did sight word 
checks in December.  Please practice these at home until your child knows all 10 words. 
If they can read them to me at school, I will send 10 new words.  These are words 
students should know quickly and not have to sound out or decode. 

 

A New Year of Events 
 

 January 13- Report Cards Come Home 

 January 16- No School- MLK Day 

 February 10-13- No School- Winter Break 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Reading:   

 Comparing and contrasting character adventures. 
 Spelling words with “th” 
 Adjectives 

 
 
 
 
 

Writing:  How-To’s 
 Students will write how-to pieces with a sequence 

of instructions. 

 

 
 
Math: Place Value 

 Students will compare numbers using tens and 
ones. 

 

 
 
Social Studies: Rules and Laws 

 Students will review classroom and school rules 
and procedures and explain why rules are 
important. 

 
  

 
 
 

January 2-6, 2017 
 

EVERY child, EVERY day, 
WHATEVER IT TAKES! 
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